





Shanthi Gunesekera
Senior Policy Officer Diversity and Social Policy
Greater London Authority
City Hall
The Queen's Walk
London
SE1 2AA

26 March 2017

Dear Shanthi

SYRIAN REFUGEE RESETTLEMENT PROGRAMME - GRANT PAYMENT TO GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY

Following your recent funding proposal, I am writing to confirm approval of a grant to the Greater London Authority for the London Strategic Migration Partnership of up to sixty thousand pounds (£60,000) for the financial year 1 April 2017 to 31 March 2018 to undertake regional co-ordination activity for the Syrian Refugee Resettlement Programme in the London region. This offer is subject to receipt of a signed London Strategic Migration Partnership Grant Agreement

Payment of these monies will be under the terms of the relevant Schedule in the Grant Agreement which will be shortly issued to you, as per Paul Morrison's letter of the 11 January 2017. It will also be subject to your acceptance of this offer and the standard terms and conditions of the Grant Agreement

A copy of the proposed schedule for this coordination role it attached to this letter. Any comments on the proposed schedule should be sent to Anne-marie Pickup anne-marie.pickup@communities.gsi.gov.uk by the 10 April 2017 so that it can be included in the 2017-2018 Grant Agreement.

Please be aware that no payments will be released until receipt of the signed Grant Agreement.

Anne-marie Pickup will monitor delivery of the outcomes ascribed to the Syrian Refugee Resettlement regional co-ordination role over the period of the Grant.

Yours sincerely

Steve Kelly

Head of Local Authority Engagement Team

CC: Hannah Boylan, London Councils